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July 16, 2020 
 
Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians: 
 
We want to thank everyone for your patience and feedback during these difficult times for our                
country, district, and schools. Safety has been and will continue to be the District’s number one                
priority. 
 
A Special Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, July 23, 2020 to discuss how we open the                  
2020/21 school year. Please refer to the District website next week for additional information              
regarding the meeting. The District website can be accessed at ​www.fjuhsd.org​. 
 
The District is considering opening the 2020/21 school year in a temporary distance-learning             
format. This consideration comes as the number of COVID-19 cases throughout North Orange             
County, across California, and the rest of the country continues to climb at an alarming rate.                
Therefore, a temporary, full distance-learning model for the month of August will be discussed. 
 
FJUHSD will continue to collaborate with stakeholders to ensure the safety, academic, and             
social-emotional needs of students are addressed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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